
 

 

 

CPID Signs Strategic Cooperation Agreement with Beijing-Shanghai High 
Speed Railway Co., Ltd. 

On January 11, 2022, CPID signed a strategic cooperation agreement with Beijing-Shanghai 
High Speed Railway Co., Ltd. at the headquarters in Beijing. Mr. Gao Ping, Executive Director 
and President of CPID, and Mr. Shao Changhong, Deputy Chairman and GM of Beijing-
Shanghai High Speed Railway Co., Ltd. attended the signing ceremony. Mr. Shou Rufeng, Vice 
President of CPID, and Mr. Wang Yongping, Deputy GM of Beijing-Shanghai High Speed 
Railway Co., Ltd., signed the agreement on behalf of the two sides. 

 

Mr. Gao extended a warm welcome to Mr. Shao and his delegation, and introduced the new 
development strategy of CPID under the background of the "3060" target, as well as the 
development goals and achievements in new energy, integrated smart energy, green electric 
transportation, hydrogen energy and energy storage, etc. He hoped that both sides would 
maintain the good cooperation relationship all along and continue to cooperate deeply in power 
trading, integrated smart energy and low-carbon energy supply. 

Mr. Shao introduced the history of Beijing-Shanghai High Speed Railway Co., Ltd. and its 
development in recent years, and said that both sides would actively promote their cooperation 
in power trading and comprehensive energy services along the high-speed railway line. 

Mr. Niu Guiyu, Deputy Director of CPID, attended the signing ceremony. 




